
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
For a long time now, I have attempted to buy Australian products, which in turn support 
Australian jobs. This is not an easy task and when I add to that my conscious need to 
purchase goods which do not harm the planet, or at least do as little damage as possible, it 
becomes quite onerous. I have always lived my life from the edict DO NO HARM. I have 
been saddened to learn of my participation in the deforestation of rain forests and therefore 
the displacement and endangerment of the Orangutan. I implore you to make it simple for all 
of us to make an informed choice and identify on the labels the true nature of the ingredients 
and their derivation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Debbie Fowler 
 


